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Certificate of Appreciation 

 

Georges Aaron Randrianaina 
 

is hereby recognized for their outstanding service as program committee member for 

the demonstrations and tools track of SPLC 2025 and continued support to the SIGSOFT 

community. 

 

And for the record, for all appropriate purposes, I sign this certificate in A Coruña on the 

date of the electronic signature. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: Miguel Ángel Rodríguez Luaces 

General Chair of SPLC 2025 
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